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Barnes County Commission 
October 29, 2024 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in special session through Teams on Tuesday, October 29, 2024 with Cindy 
Schwehr, Bill Carlblom, Pete Paulson, and Shawn Olauson present via Teams. Vicky Lovell was absent.  
Chairman Carlblom called the meeting to order at 9:01 a.m. 
 

Planning & Zoning 
Jessica Jenrich presented a variance from Tyler Van Bruggen for a setback variance of 7’ for a garage on Lot 11 of 
Lakeview Subdivision, 16-142-58 of Ashtabula Township.  This would reduce the setback on the north side of the 
lot from 25” to 7’.  Gina Kelly voiced opposition to the variance setback over concern on discrepancy on the 
property line.  Tyler had KLJ out to measure.  Moving the building is difficult because of the driveway easement, 
drain field, and utilities.  Bill Carlblom moved to approve the setback variance as presented.  Pete Paulson 
seconded the motion.  The motion carried with all present members on the call voting yes. 
 
With no further business, Pete Paulson made a motion, seconded by Bill Carlblom, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:22 a.m. 
 
Bill Carlblom, Chairman  
Barnes County Commission 
 
Julie Mindt 
Barnes County Interim Auditor 
 
 
 


